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From: Sandy Ma <SMa@commoncause.org>

Sent: Friday, July 29, 2022 11:27 AM

To: Standards of Conduct; daniel foley; Robert Harris; Izumi-Nitao, Kristin E; Nikos Leverenz; Barbara C.
Marumoto-Coons; Janet Mason; Florence T. Nakakuni

Subject: Suggestions for the HR9 -- Commission to Improve Standards of Conduct

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Chair, Co-Chair, and Commissioners,

Common Cause Hawaii received two suggestions from a member of the public to improve legislative standards of
conduct for the Commission to consider:

e Higher salaries for the legislators so that they will not be tempted by bribes; and
e Mandatory full public financing for all candidates if PACs and SuperPACs may be prohibited from engaging in
electoral activities.

Thank you for allowing me to submit these suggestions on behalf of the public. Please let me know if you have any
questions / concerns. Thank you,

Sandy

Sandy Ma, Esq.
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